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June 21, 2017 
 
Mr. George Hall, Land Use Services 
STATE OF WISCONSIN 
Department of Administration 
Municipal Boundary Review 
PO Box 1645 
Madison, WI 53703-1645 

 
 RE: Petition for Direct Annexation by Unanimous Approval pursuant to Sec.  

  66.0217(2), Wis. Stats. of land from the Town of Campbell to the City of La 
  Crosse (1350 Nakomis Ave – Uhls) 
 
Dear Mr. Hall: 
 
Enclosed herewith for filing you will find a copy of a Petition for Direct Annexation from 
the Town of Campbell to the City of La Crosse at ADDRESS.   
 
Enclosed herewith is a check in the amount of $400 payable to the Department of 
Administration for the review fee and acreage fee.  Please let me know if you have any 
questions. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Stephen F. Matty 
City Attorney 
 
SFM:blb 
 
Enclosures 
 
CC: Town Clerk - Town of Campbell 
  Teri Lehrke - City Clerk 
  Diane& H. Dean Uhls 
 


